LOWELL REDEVELOPMENT COMMISSION JUNE 28, 2021

John Yelkich called the Lowell Redevelopment Commission meeting to order at 6:46 P.M. on Monday, June 28, 2021. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. Clerk Treasurer Judith Walters called the roll. Members present were Michael Gruszka, Todd Angerman, John Alessia, Shane Tucker and John Yelkich. Also present were Town Manager Craig Hendrix, Public Works Director Kevin Gray, GIS Director Greg White, and Town Attorney David Westland, Police Chief Jim Woestman and four citizens.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

05/24 Regular Meeting & 06/14 Special Meeting - Mr.Gruszka moved to approve the minutes, seconded by Mr. Alessia and carried with five ayes.

OLD BUSINESS

NEW BUSINESS

Approval of Vouchers - #10713-Old Town Appraisers - \$300.00 for appraising alley in south parking lot - Mr. Alessia moved to approve Voucher #10713, seconded by Mr. Gruszka and carried with five ayes. #10714 - Vale Appraisal Group - \$1,200.00 - for appraisal of Garden Center - Mr. Alessia moved to approve Voucher # 10714, seconded by Mr. Tucker and carried with five ayes,

ADJOURNMENT

With no further business, Mr. Gruszka made a motion to adjourn at 6:50 P.M., seconded by Mr. Alessia and carried with five ayes.

John Yelkich, Vice-Chairman

Machael Gruszka, Secretary